
From:  Terri Gerger <TGerger@pacbell.net>

Sent time:  05/29/2020 02:34:04 PM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Quimby Fees - Hollywood Center Project - Case Number ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Mindy,
 
Can you email me or point me to the document that shows the Park Fee Calculation Application (PF – 1001) for the
Hollywood Center Project?
 
It doesn’t appear to be included in the EIR and I can’t find it online.
 
Thank you,
 
Terri
 
Terri Gerger, Realtor, GRI, SFR
CALBRE # 01237417
Office:     323.466.3875
Cell:          323.333.2537

 


